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SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2023
NEBRASKA STATE SOCCER 2022 AGM
VIA ZOOM MEETING CALL/VIDEO CHAT - 9:00AM

Call to Order
M. Doria called the meeting to order at 9:15AM.

Check of Credentials
Approval of 2022 AGM Minutes — 213 member votes/130 eligible votes were submitted to reach quorum, with
119 in favor to approve 2022 AGM minutes.

Presidents Report — Michael Doria
M. Doria gave thanks and praise to the NSS staff for all their time and effort over the last year and his entire
term. Thanks to G. Weller, C. Mann, and J. Eilers for guidance and leadership during his term as NSS President.

Treasurer’s Report — Justin Hughes
Presented budgets/actuals and NSS balance sheet. Mentioned since covid we have maintained a healthy
balance even with unexpected expenses in the past few years.

District Election Recognition — recognized and congratulated Claire Cantwell, Anne Leboo/Jude Beller, and
Brett Sorenson on being elected as the new NSS district reps.

Staff Reports:

- Casey Mann, E.D.

Thank you to M. Doria for his leadership over the past four years. Mentioned we have stayed in the top 10% of
state associations through Covid and beyond, continuing to take chances and try new things. Added new staff,
new events and field grant.

Working with NRDP to create the training league, continue to see improvements and recruiting efforts.

Still have issues, lack of fields and referee shortages — look to member clubs to assist with issues.

For the Good of the Game

Jim McVay

Training League and the relationship between the state and NRDP is unique. Most states do not work with the
referee program. US Soccer is watching what we are working on with the TL to use as a model for other states.
NRDP is submitting a grant proposal to US Soccer to assist with the TL. Currently have 940 active/registered
referees, most in the last seven years. Goal is to reach 1200 in the next three years.
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M. Doria thanked entire board and encouraged them to continue to stay involved.

G. Weller thanked M. Doria for his leadership.
R. Wanderscheid thanked M. Doria for serving and mentioned she will continue to stay involved after her term

has ended.

Adjournment
M. Doria motioned to adjourn meeting, seconded by R. Wanderscheid.



